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Issue 14~ 13th May 2020   

Dear Parents, 
 
As you will have heard in the news, schools may be able to reopen from 1st June to welcome back year 
6 children, if the government thinks it is safe. 
 
We are currently reading and discussing the guidance from the government to help us create an  
action plan for a phased reopening. We will share this with you as soon as possible, so you know what 
the school’s  reopening will look like in practice. 
 
This is a very unsettling time for all of us , but please be assured we are going to be doing everything 
we can to be ready to welcome year 6 children back to school in a way that is safe for children and for 
staff. 
 
We would like to reassure you that we will not be pressurising anyone to send their children to school, 
since you know your children and personal situation best. We will keep you updated with our        
preparations for making the school as safe as possible ,in order for you to make an informed decision. 
 
In the meantime , the school is still open for vulnerable children and the children of key workers. We 
are not in a position at present to extend places to other children until we receive further government 
guidance. 
 
As the numbers of children from key workers and vulnerable children continue to slowly increase we 
have decided to return to our own school base at Northmead on Tuesday 26th May. Please note the 
school will not be open on bank holiday Monday 25th May . We will not be able to open our school 
kitchen at such short notice , therefore children will be required to bring a packed lunch to school each 
day. 
 
We have been made to feel very welcome at Stoughton Infants School and would like to thank Sarah 
Carrington, Head Teacher and her team. It has been a unique and positive learning opportunity for all 
of us to work in a setting catering for children from 2 to 16. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continuous support in helping your child learn from home. We 
will continue to provide this , so please do continue to do what you are doing and stay in touch with 
us about how your child is doing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these new plans please do not hesitate to contact me  
 
Take care and stay safe. We hope to be able to see you soon. 
  
 
Debbie Brown 
 
 



DIARY DATES - check out what is happening  and how you can be involved! 
Please be aware that these events are planned a term in advance and sometimes, due to  unforeseen   
circumstances, some dates have to be changed.  If there are any changes, or  additional dates we will   
endeavour to inform you at the earliest  opportunity (usually text  message, school newsletter or 
school  website 

HALF  TERM (25/5—29/5) 

Monday 1st June Provisional School Reopens for Year 6 children ,vulnerable  
children and those of Key Workers  

Friday 17th July 1.45 pm School Breaks up for Summer 

Tuesday 1st September School Closed Inset Day for Staff Training  

Wednesday 2nd September 8.30am School Opens for Autumn Term 

Your child can win a £10 National Book Token for each of their  
classmates – and surprise them all when schools reopen! 

 

Encourage your children to create a fabulous National Book Token design 
while they're learning from home, and they could return to school with 
National Book Tokens for all! Whether it's their school crest doodled in 
ink, a pencil drawing of the entire class, or something completely   
different, we'll choose one child's design to put on a  National Book   

Tokens gift card every week for seven weeks. 

When schools open up again, the young designer and their classmates will each receive a £10 National Book 
Token – emblazoned with the winning artwork – to inspire them to choose their next favourite book fro m 
their local bookshop.gn! 
 
For more information please use the following link: 
 

 
Mrs  Mclean was delighted to be 
sent this fantastic art work from 
Abigail P (4M) 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-book-token-for-your-class

